
  
 
P R E S S  R E L E A S E  •  
F O R  I M M E D I A T E  R E L E A S E  •  
M A Y  2 9 ,  2 0 2 4  •   
  
 

VALLEY COLD STORAGE EXPANSION SCHEDULED FOR EARLY 2025 COMPLETION 
 

(SANTA TERESA, NM) — Valley Cold Storage & Transportation, the area’s first purpose-built 
refrigerated warehouse system with facilities in Santa Teresa and Las Cruces, NM, is expecting 
to complete a major expansion to their Santa Teresa facility in the first quarter of 2025.  
 
Owner Clay Bush says that the expansion will enhance services to the retail, food service, food 
distribution, and agricultural industries in Southern New Mexico, West Texas, and Northern 
Mexico. “Keeping perishable food items cold for distribution is vital to assuring freshness and 
quality,” he explains. “Valley Cold Storage is committed to expanding to meet the needs of area 
producers and transporters.” 
 
The new expansion of the company’s Santa Teresa location will bring an additional 135,000 
square feet to the facility with 21,000-plus new pallet positions. Once the project is completed, 
Valley Cold will encompass approximately 335,000 total square feet of storage capacity and 
boast a total pallet count of over 47,000 at the location. The expansion will also introduce 
convertible rooms with temperature control ranging from 35 degrees Fahrenheit to -15 degrees. 
The facility will also be able to provide blast freezing service, quickly cooling food to a 
temperature that’s safe for storage. 
 
Valley Cold Storage and Transportation is a locally owned and operated business. With two 
locations strategically located along the I-10 and I-25 transportation corridor, Valley Cold 
Storage and Transportation is the ideal solution for short and long-term cold storage services.   
With add on services like cross dock, USDA on site Inspectors and inspection services Valley Cold 
Storage meets and anticipates the needs of the growing border business.  
 
“The region has needed these kinds of services and increased capacity for a while now,” said 
Bush. “Our team is receiving lots of interest in the expansion and the more established 
customers are already reserving their space although we are still accepting new customers.” 
 

— ### — 
 

 (For additional information, contact clay@valleycoldstore.com or Tori@valleycoldstore.com ) 
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